
 
 

 

 

April 12, 2024 

 

 

 

 

SANDRA PHITSANOUKANH VONGSAPHAY 

401 S 4TH AVE S STE 100 

MINNEAPOLIS MN 55415 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Re: Your Letter 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Vongsaphay,  

 

We received your letter dated April 8, 2024, and have filed the letter in the following case 

numbers: 

 

• 27-CR-21-5142 

• 27-CR-22-18824 

• 27-CR-23-2480 

• 27-CR-23-16937 

 

Thank you for sharing your concerns with the Court. We have shared your letter with your 

attorney, Christine Irfanullah, who can help to clarify the process. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lee Cuellar 

Judicial Clerk to the Honorable Julia Dayton Klein 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Christine Irfanullah, Public Defender 
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